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Subsurface Investigation

Mr Matt Brunt
All Party Parliamentary
Light Rail Group

Dear Mr Brunt,
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I am writing in response to your call for evidence
relating to the continued and future development of Unoerground Mapping
light rail services. I have been working with advanced Reinstorerment Checking
technologies in the field of accurately mapping buried

structures and utilities for the past 16 years. Having Speciolist Detection o
read your brief I am convinced that one of the most ic Pioes
costly and problematical risks associated with such
developments is the lack of trustworthy information on
buried utilities.

With this in mind I would like to present the attached
document titled “The need for accurate information on
buried utilities” . Vorc

My contact details are:
craig,Simmonds@subtechnics.com
Mobile number:07899 981908
Office Number:01483 230080

Yours sincerely

raig
Director
For and on Behalf of Subtechnics Limited
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